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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY 27th JUNE 2005 
QUESTION NO. 6
ST. MAELRUANS PARK – GRASS INCURSION

QUESTION:   Councillor J. Neville

“To ask the Manager to have arranged a tidying up of the grass incursion at the footpath at (details supplied) as this footpath is used by a large number of senior citizens residing in the immediate estate and becomes quite dangerous for pedestrians when the footpath is wet and slippery?” 

REPLY:

This footpath has been inspected and was resurfaced two years ago and the Area Engineer does not deem it necessary to upgrade this footpath at this time.   However, it has been reported that cars are being parked on the grass verge.  This is an offence and will be reported to the Gardaí.

